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Hurricane Ian Preparations and Sandbags 

 

  Port Wentworth, GA – September 27, 2022 – The City of Port Wentworth is in advance 

planning for Hurricane Ian and all emergency procedures are being implemented. 

The Ordinance Rewrite Public Meeting for Thursday is CANCELED.   

We would like everyone to prepare accordingly and in support of our residents the city will be 

providing sandbags in advance of Hurricane Ian starting today at 4pm.  There will be three 

locations the citizens can go to fill their bags.  The bags will be provided but citizens need to 

bring a shovel or tool to scoop the sand into the bags.   

Location 1 – City Hall - 7224 GA Hwy 21 

Location 2 – Fire Station 2 - 6781 GA Hwy 21  

Location 3 – Soccer Fields/Festival Site – 317 Cantyre St  

 

Please monitor our social media and the local news for updates.  Please check on your 

neighbors after the storm and call 911 for any emergencies and let’s all work together. 

#### 

 


